Athelstan Primary School Autumn Newsletter 2017



Building work update













Pictures

Top view of main school
Second row the new kitchen
Third row views of Timeout
Bottom staff room

This has been a very busy half term for school. Moving into our new building and gradually bit by bit taking over the old building which has been refurbished. We know that many of you have had a quick look round school when we did meet the teacher or at parents evening, but we thought you might like to see one or two pictures of what has just happened. We have now got our new kitchen and our catering staff are producing all our meals back on site (watch out for new options coming for KS2 soon). Timeout will be moving into their new facilities after half term, Julie is looking forward to not walking to and from school in the rain. Over the half term holiday we should also have handed over the library ICT suite and staff room. We are also hoping that all the external work is completed so that the Rose Avenue pedestrian access is open, but we will confirm that over half term. There will be a full Open day in the new year when its fully complete.